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Roys Releases Statement on Supreme Court 
Decision in Janus v. AFSCME 

 
MADISON, WI -- Democratic gubernatorial candidate Kelda Roys released the 
following statement on the Supreme Court’s ruling in Janus v. AFSCME: 
 
“Today, the Supreme Court dealt a serious blow to the rights of working people 
across our nation. This flawed decision is the result of a stolen Supreme Court seat 
and a far-right ideology that places the interests of wealthy corporations over the 
needs of hard-working Americans. 
 
America's middle class has a union label on it. Our labor unions have been an 
important guarantor of the rights of all workers to have a voice in our workplaces. As 
governor, I will work tirelessly to empower all workers and to protect the right of 
every worker to join a union if he or she chooses, so that all working people are 
treated with dignity and fairness in the workplace.” 
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